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It was with these considerations in mind that we invited heads of the 
Conference on Disarmament and observer delegations to attend the Outer Space 
Workshop in Montreal on 14-17 May 1987.
tangible evidence that the Canadian Government takes seriously the 
responsibility which the Conference on Disarmament has accepted "to examine, 
and to identify, through susbtantive and general consideration, issues 
relevant to the prevention of an arms race in outer space". 
recalled that the Canadian delegation has already submitted a series of 
working papers to the Conference on Disarmament on this subject, 
tabled three working papers dealing respectively with the stabilizing and 
destabilizing characteristics of arms control agreements on outer space; 
international law relevant to arms control in outer space; and with 
terminology relevant to outer space.

These working papers were not meant to propound a specifically Canadian 
governmental viewpoint, but rather to build upon and contribute to the pool of 
information in this area and to outline the issues as comprehensively as 
possible.
Workshop in Montreal, and I thank the distinguished representative of India 
for his kind comments, was to provide an opportunity for an exchange of views, 
in an informal setting, on a number of broad legal Questions relating to the 
prevention of an arms race in outer space, focusing in particular on the 
current legal regime relevant to outer space.

The Workshop was intended to provide
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Consistent with this objective, the purpose of the Outer Space

The Workshop also exposed

participants to the presentation of some of the results of Canadian PAXSAT 
research concerning the use of space-based remote sensing technioues for arms 
control and disarmament verification.

Today, I would like to table a summary report on the Outer Space Workshop 
as CD/773, together with its annex, the detailed report. The report seeks to 
provide a distillation of the issues and viewpoints which emerged during 
discussions at the various segments of the Workshop. In keeping with the aim 
and atmosphere of the Workshop, the report does not attempt to draw 
conclusions or recommendations from these deliberations, and we must apologize 
if any delegate, any observer, feels that his or her views were not adeauately 
reported, but we have certainly done our best.

We are pleased that representatives of 35 countries, in addition to 
Canadian officials, and an honourable representative of the Conference on 
Disarmament secretariat, were able to attend the Workshop. The positive 
response to the Canadian Government's invitation attests, in our view, to the 
importance attached by all member and observer delegations of this Conference 
to the prevention of an arms race in outer space. The Canadian Government 
fully shares this interest and this concern. It is hoped that the Outer Space 
Workshop has stimulated some new ideas and approaches to this subject and 
brought out the complexity and variety of viewpoints on many of the Questions 
relating to the prevention of an arms race in outer space — complexities and 
varieties which we must try to develop into common ground. Clearly, there can 
be no "Quick fixes" in this area. It is our hope that the Outer Space 
Workshop has contributed, in a modest way, to our efforts to achieve progress.


